News from the State Federation


Hello!  We would like to introduce the Texas State Federation of Square and Round Dancers 2009-2010 elected officers to you.  Howard and Sandra Rowan from the East Texas SRDA are Vice President.  They live in Henderson.  Jon and Veronica Steffens from the Austin SRDA are Treasurer.  They live in Austin.  Wayne and Micky Daniels from the Alamo Area SRDA are Secretary.  They live in San Antonio.  We (Preston and Carolyn Smith) are President.  We are from the Houston SRDC and live in Katy.  Together the elected officers have been dancing more years than any of us want to admit!  We have served our home clubs and districts as officers.  We want to help Texas dancers promote the growth of square and round dancing.

What is the Texas State Federation?  It is an umbrella organization for the 17 member organizations in Texas.  Our purpose is to promote square and round dancing and assist the member organizations in their promotional efforts.  The Federation provides liability and secondary accident insurance to its members for a small fee.  It provides website hosting and publicity matching funds.  The Federation has four meetings a year:  Presidents Meeting (October), Nominating Meeting (January), Conclave Meeting (March) and Festival Meeting (June).  The Federation also holds an annual festival in conjunction with the Texas Callers Association and the Host District of the Federation.  This year will be the 48th Annual Texas State Square and Round Dance Festival and will be held on Galveston Island.  The Texas Callers Association will host the Trail End Dance on June 10, Houston SRDC will host the Pre-Festival Dance on June 11, and Festival will be on June 12-13.  The theme is Dance by the Bay — Escape the Everyday!

We would like to invite you to attend Presidents Meeting and dance on October 9-10.  Top of Texas SRD will be the host.  The event will be at the Amarillo Civic Center, 401 S. Buchanan Street.  You can find more information on this event and other Federation events on the website:  www.squaredancetx.com and in the Federation newsletter, The Texas Star.

We look forward to meeting you on the dance floor and hearing from you.  Our email address is carolynann@consolidated.net and pmsmith@consolidated.net.


Yellow Rocks!


Preston and Carolyn Smith, TSFSRD President
